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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Cancellation of the   ) 
Certificate of Service Authority and Tariff  )  File No. XD-2017-0304  
of Airnex Communications, Inc.   )  Tariff No. JX-2003-0081  
 
 

STATUS UPDATE 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and states as 

follows: 

1.  On May 22, 2017, Staff filed a Motion asking the Commission to cancel 

the certificate of service authority of Airnex Communications, Inc. due to a failure of 

Airnex to file Statements of Revenue and Annual Reports for the past two fiscal years. 

On June 7, 2017 the Commission issued an Order to cancel Airnex’s certificate of 

service authority, but on June 13, 2017, Staff filed a Motion to Suspend Cancellation 

asking the Commission to permit Airnex time to file the necessary paperwork and 

assessments. 

2. Staff has now received all of the outstanding, necessary documents and 

payments from Airnex. Staff asks the Commission to withdraw its Order of  

June 7, 2017, and permit Airnex to continue serving as an interexchange service 

provider in the state of Missouri.  

WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully prays the Commission will accept this Notice; 

withdraw its Order cancelling Airnex Communications, Inc.’s certificate of interexchange 

service authority; close this case; and grant such other relief as the Commission finds 

just in the circumstances. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Whitney Payne  
Whitney Payne  
Legal Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 64078  
Attorney for the Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P. O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102  
(573) 751-8706 (Telephone)  
(573) 751-9285 (Fax)  
whitney.payne@psc.mo.gov 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served by 
electronic mail, or First Class United States Postal Mail, postage prepaid, on this  
23rd  day of August, 2017, to all counsel of record.  
 

/s/ Whitney Payne  
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